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Dear Committee Members,
 
Please find below my  submission to the enquiry into the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill
 2016.
 
I  urge the committee to actively recommend AGAINST Rob Pyne’s  Amendment  Bill. This evil Bill
 makes it even easier to kill defenseless preborn babies in Queensland and leaves unborn infants
 with no legal protection until after birth. Furthermore there is evidence to suggest that once
 abortion is decriminalized in Queensland,  Late Term will Abortion will substantially increase,
 and may be used for sex selection!.  I believe a baby is a living person from the moment of
 conception, this is clearly stated in God’s Word,
If anything  Politicians  should be looking to BAN this barbaric practice. This equates to Child
 Abuse!!. As a Nurse for 50+ years I have  delivered and cared for many precious premature
 babies and find it hard to comprehend that medical people and parents could kill living babies
 regardless of reason.
 
The Politicians could put their energies into developing an Amended  Queensland Adoption Bill
 to assist childless couple and others to be adopt children and give them good homes without
 the problems of adoption today, rather than making it easier for living babies to be slaughtered
 before a first breath.
 
Thanks for your consideration. God Bless   Valmai Dimond
    
 
 
Valmai Dimond
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